Plymouth Township Environmental Advisory Group
Meeting Minutes

December 15, 2015

Rick, Bill, Walt, MikeV, Scott, MikeM, and David in attendance

The Environmental Advisory Board has begun discussions with the township about establishment of a
website to share updates, news, information, and helpful links for township residents to stay up to date
on environmental-related topics including recycling, parks, trails, monthly meeting minutes, other
informative resources, past achievements, local green projects and storm water management, as well as
links for related social media accounts.

The board recommended that we select www.plymoutheab.org as a redirect for the web page.

Gary McKeon of Maple Acres Farm will attend the February EAB meeting to share details about their
environmental-friendly initiatives and achievements.

Chris Loschiavo will attend the January EAB meeting to discuss the township’s trash/recycling and
Complete Streets initiatives.

After completing the installation of the LED lighting in the Community Center’s pool, the township will
move on to the gym, locker rooms, and fitness center and other areas for replacing lighting with new
LEDs. We will also begin replacing the cooling units at the community center next year.



